December 11, 2024

Kelly Conn, Manager Culver City Julian Dixon Library 4975 Overland Ave Culver City, CA 90230

Dear Ms. Conn,

The Culver City Disability Advisory Committee would like to thank you for providing us with the space for the Disability Awareness Month display, and for going the extra mile by letting us use your table for our resource handouts. You have always been so helpful and welcoming to us and this is greatly appreciated.

With Gratitude.

Member Marcy Sookne, On behalf of the Culver City Disability Advisory Committee